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Good morning, Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee. I 
am Sandy Tibke, the Director of Foundation for a Healthy North Dakota. 
 
I am providing testimony in opposition to HB1207.  
 
The Foundation for a Healthy North Dakota does not have any significant concerns, but the 
bill seems unnecessary as this is publicly available data currently linked on the North 
Dakota Health and Human Services website.  
 
Vaccine Adverse Event Reporting System (VAERS) data is commonly misinterpreted, so 
educational materials and disclaimers should accompany any data published on the North 
Dakota Health and Human Services website.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to appear before you today.  I would be happy to respond to 
any questions you may have. 
 
 

 


